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April 7,1975

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Division of Material I.icensing

Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Sirs:

Our company transferred the operations of its analytical laboratory from
Indianapolis, Indiana to Burlington, Massachusetts. One item of laboratory
test equipment -- a Varian Aerograph gas chromatograph Model 284030/00 --
contained a nickel 63 foil detector cell controlled under U.S. AEC Byproduct
Materials License #13-03022-02 dated March 28,1972.

Since several personnel changes occurred at the time of the laboratory transfer,
we un'ottunately were not aware that the item was under license until it was
recently unpacked at our Burlington location.. In checking the license we found
that we had violated conditions #10 and #12 regarding location and supervision
of the device. On March 19, 1975 the attached letter was sent to the AEC

requesting a license revision.

Following this, I was contacted by Mr. Ronald Paul of the U.S. NRC in Chicago,

and I have since contacted Mr. Robert McClintock of the Region I office in

King of Prussia, Pa. It was suggested that I contact your division to request
a transfer of the license to the new location.

Let me affirm that the intended use of the device in question is unchanged and

that the only revisions requested are in the physical location of the gas chroma-
tograph and the supervisors of the operation.

In reference to Form 313, the following items are affected:

Item 1 (a) (b) Applicant
-

New Old
P. R. Mallory & Co. Inc. P. R. Mallory & Co. Inc.

Iaboratory for Physical Science P. O. Box 706''

Third Avenue 3029 E. Washington St.
i

Burlington, Mass. 01803 Indianapolis , Ind. 46206y

Item 2 Department
_

Laboratory for Physical Science Technical Services Iaboratory >
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Item 4 Users

New Old
Dr. R. Selim F. H. Sauer
Dr. P. Bro M. Turley

All cther items arc as specified in the original Form 313 dated 22 February
1972, copy enclosed.

The Chicago office is in the process of ir. suing a notice of non-compliance
for violation of condition 10 of the license. You may be assured that the
violation was not an intentional one. We are most anxious to have the
matter resolved as quickly as possible, and will await your recommendations.

Very truly yours,

P. R. MALLORY & CO. INC.
Laboratory for Physical Science
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) %$b f4&f
Dennis C. I dlin y
Manager-Adm stration

encl. >
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CC: Mr. Ronald Paul
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Rd.
Glen Ellyn, Illinois

Mr. Robert McClintock
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania
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